The Roman Catholic Parishes of St Mary's, Clayton-le-Moors St Charles Borromeo, Rishton Our Lady and St Hubert's with St Wulstan's, Great Harwood

	28 September 20	26th Sunday in Ordina	26th Sunday in Ordinary Time (C)	
Monday	8.00am - 8.45am	Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament	St Wulstan's	
	9.00am	Holy Mass	St Wulstan's	
	10.00am	Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)	St Mary's	
Tuesday	8.00am - 8.45am	Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament	Our Lady and St Hubert's	
	9.00am	Holy Mass	Our Lady and St Hubert's	
	7.00pm	Holy Mass	St Mary's	
Wednesday	10.00am	Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)	St Mary's	
	6.00pm	Votive Mass of St Joseph	St Wulstan's	
Thursday	9.30am	St Wulstan's School Mass - Year 4/5	St Wulstan's	
	10.00am	Holy Mass	St Mary's	
	11.00am	Requiem Mass for Philip Eddleston	St Wulstan's	
Friday	9.45am 10.00am 5.30pm 6.00pm	St Charles' School Mass - Class 2 and 4 Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am) Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Confessions, followed by Holy Mass	St Charles' School St Mary's St Wulstan's St Wulstan's	
Saturday	10.00am	Holy Mass	St Mary's	
	4.00pm - 4.45pm	Confessions	St Mary's	
	5.00pm	Holy Mass (Sunday Vigil)	St Mary's	
Sunday	9.00am	Holy Mass	Our Lady and St Hubert's	
	9.30am	Holy Mass	St Mary's	
	10.30am	Holy Mass	St Charles' School	
	11.00am	Holy Mass	St Wulstan's	

St Mary's 200 Club

St. Mary's will be starting a new 200 Club Christmas draw soon, to raise funds for the church. The first draw will be on Saturday 18 October, with the final draw on Saturday 20 December.

The draw will run for 10 weeks. Tickets are £1 per week (£10 in total) and there is a draw for a £25 prize each week at the end of the Saturday evening Mass.

Tickets will be on sale for the three weekends prior to the first draw - 27/28 September, 4/5 October and 11/12 October. There will be more money prizes in the final draw - details later - as this is dependent upon the number of tickets sold.

Thank you for your continued support and good luck to all those taking part.

Parish Priest	Fr Ethelbert Arua	ethelbert.arua@dioceseofsalford.org.uk
Assistant Priest	Fr Stephen Adedeji	stephen.adedeji@dioceseofsalford.org.uk
Parish Administrator	Catherine Peet	catherine.peet@dioceseofsalford.org.uk

Mass Intentions received this week

Lucy Clarke (Green) - Anniversary 2 October; Peter Slater; Frank Holmes (2); David Kemp (2); Michael Hanley - Anniversary 27 September; Chris Metcalf - Anniversary; Jack and May Kemp -Anniversaries; Joseph Riley; Alice Riley; David Singleton; Kathleen Fielding.

Great Harwood SVP



There will be a collection for the Saint Vincent de Paul Society (SVP) after the Masses at Our Lady and St Hubert's Church and St Wulstan's

Church next Sunday 5 October. The next meeting will be on Monday 13 October at St Wulstan's Church.

Our Lady and St Hubert's Piety Stall



October is the month of the Rosary. To help you pray the Rosary we have on sale: One decade finger Rosaries for your pocket and a variety of other Rosaries for

children and adults. Please come and browse.



Evening Vigil for Our Lady In the Month of the Rosary

On Friday 3 October from 6.30pm until 9.00pm there will be an evening Vigil for Our Lady, in the month of the Rosary.

A Rosary Procession will take place in the grounds of St Mary's Church, followed by Mass, refreshments and a Holy Hour. All are welcome.

CAFOD Family Fast Day Friday 3 October



Please donate to our CAFOD Family Fast Day parish collection to share God's abundant gifts with our global neighbours as they find lasting solutions to poverty and climate challenges.

Your generosity offers 'signs of hope' in this Jubilee year, helping to build more water tanks in communities like Waré's in Ethiopia where women have to walk for hours to get water.

Use the CAFOD envelope in church or donate online at cafod.org.uk/envelope. Please return the envelope to church promptly and then the donations can be forwarded to CAFOD all together.

Aid to the Church in Need



Aid to the Church in Need have contacted us following the recent visits to our parishes and asked us to pass on their most grateful thanks, as the collections amounted to £566.64.

Vacancies at the Diocese of Salford

There are a number of vacancies at the Diocese of Salford. Please see the website for further information.

https://www.dioceseofsalford.org.uk

Baptism Donations

Although there is no charge for a Baptism, it is customary for the family to make an offering towards the running and upkeep of the parish. Many thanks for your understanding and support.